
 
MEDIA ADVISORY: Winnebago County Publishes Tax Bills Online 

Mailed tax bills delayed 
  

OSHKOSH, Wis. (December 15, 2023) – After an administrative delay with the Department of Revenue, 
Winnebago County has published property tax bills online. Additionally, the cities of Menasha, Neenah, 
and Oshkosh publish and mail their respective tax bills. Those tax bills are available on the city websites. 
  
Due to the delay, tax bills prepared by Winnebago County have not been mailed. Taxpayers looking to pay 
their 2023 property taxes before year end should review their tax bill on the county's land record 
website: https://ascent.co.winnebago.wi.us/LandRecords. More information is available on the county 
website: winnebagocountywi.gov 
  
While the county prints the tax bills, the first property tax payment is paid to the town, village, or city in 
which the property is located.  The local treasurer's information is on the tax bill. The Winnebago County 
Treasurer cannot accept the January 2024 property tax payment. 
  
Questions on how to pay your 2023 property tax bill due in January of 2024, should be directed to your 
town, village, or city treasurer. 
 

https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fascent.co.winnebago.wi.us%2fLandRecords&c=E,1,P_1YKHjnxKHfADtZhjiLTM9-_zoqCLZNzEUcHAZ2xqyXNcUDpwKCIhSh7AnmE5c-daFMOT1wQrG4qJvNLPHtlfk6havSYslfUZd7sTsCQ-WfW5WaZWoJSVJH9MDV&typo=1
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